
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 August 2007 

11. PROPOSED ROADS AND RIGHTS-OF-WAY NAMINGS 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval for  the naming of proposed roads and rights-of-way 

in relation to the Ngai Tahu Property subdivision of the former Sunnyside Hospital site.  
 

The Board resolved to approve the following names for the Linden Grove Subdivision, Stage One: 
 
Linden Grove Avenue, John Campbell Crescent, Benjamin Mountfort Close, Thomas Cane Lane, 
Levinge Lane, Albion Lane, Yew Tree Lane, Pavilion Crescent, The Wickets, The Willows, The Oval 
and Spruce Lane. 
  


